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To: jburkey@oldcastle-materials.com
Jason Burkey,

Please see the attached adequacy review letter for the Tellier Gravel Pit
Technical Revision No. 3 (TR3). Feel free to reach out if you have any
questions or concerns.

Kind regards,
Hunter Ridley

Environmental Protection Specialist
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
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Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

March 14, 2023

Jason Burkey Jason

Oldcastle SW Group Inc. dba United Companies
2273 River Road

Grand Junction, CO 81505

Re: Adequacy Review, Technical Revision No. 3 (TR3) Tellier Gravel Pit, Permit No.
M-1998-058

Dear Mr. Burkey,

On March 13, 2023 the Division received the request for a Technical Revision (TR3) for the
Tellier Gravel Pit, File No. M-1998-058, regarding a modification to the reclamation plan which
allows a small, portable scale house building to remain on site after final reclamation per the
landowner's request. During the review of the material submitted, the Division determined that
the following items need to be adequately addressed before TR3 can be considered for approval.
The Division is required to make an approval or denial decision no later than April 12, 2023;
therefore, a response to the following adequacy review concerns should be submitted to the
Division as soon as possible. Please respond to this Adequacy Review with the requested
information and summarize each response to the numbered items below, in a cover letter titled
“Adequacy Review Responses TR2, M-1998-058.

1. TR3 included a Google Earth printout to help depict the location of the scale house to
remain and the other items which were removed as referenced in TR3. Please incorporate
these revisions into an adequate Reclamation Plan Map (please note, the current approved
reclamation plan map was received February 6, 2023). As a reminder, general map
requirements are outlined in Rule 6.2.1(2) and specific requirements of the reclamation
plan map are outlined in Rule 6.4.6.

If you have any questions, please contact me by email at hunter.ridley(@state.co.us or by phone at
(720)868-7757.

Sincerely,
Hunter C. Ridley

Youtle 7ot

Environmental Protection Specialist

CC:  Michael Cunningham, DRMS
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